
From:   Bruce Levine   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   May 01, 2015

Subject:   Request for info - STA File #0478-EX-ST-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Sir:
I started application 0472-EX-ST-2015 and needed to get some additional information.  I neglected to
write down all the confirmation numbers and when I tried to go back to the application I could not get it so
I started a new one which I completed. The correct one is 0478-EX-ST-2015.
Thank you,
Bruce J. Levine


